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February 17, 2016 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

BERTIE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

On Friday, February 19, 2016 at 9:00AM, the Bertie County Board of Commissioners, 

Sheriff, Court officials, and various County staff will convene for a Special Meeting inside 

the Commissioners Room at the County Office Building, 106 Dundee Street, Windsor, 

NC.  

 

Several of these items were previously scheduled for the Monday, February 15, 2016 

regular meeting which was canceled due to inclement weather. 

 

This special meeting has been called for the following purposes: the Board and other 

County officials will discuss various requests from the Sheriff regarding his Office’s 

relocation to County Farm Road, as well as other time sensitive decisions for the Clerk of 

Superior Court, Vasti F. James.   

 

In addition, the County Manager and pertinent staff will discuss the change order request 

for the Farm Lane CDBG water line project, and the NC Drinking Water State Revolving 

Fund projects for Water Districts II and IV, and consider approval of the related 

engineering assessments and capital project ordinances.    

 

Lastly, the Board will also review correspondence from the Board of Education regarding 

the old school bus garage.   

  

If you have any questions, please contact Clerk to the Board Sarah Seredni at (252) 794-

6110 or via email at sarah.tinkham@bertie.nc.gov. 

 

This 17th day of February, 2016. 

 
 

__________________________________ 

 

      Sarah S. Tinkham 

     Clerk to the Board 


